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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
March is upon us and I am a little tardy in getting 

this newsletter out to you—my apologies.  I hope you are 
all doing well, especially as winter is deciding to wake up 
now that it should be thinking about spring.  This late win-
ter weather has caused us to cancel our March Bean Sup-
per, so we will look forward to our next one on April 1st. 

 
I want to welcome our newest Knight—Joe Cork-

ery!  Joe had been a Knight years ago in Lisbon Falls, and 
has been attending the Lectio Diniva hosted by Ivan Bou-
dreau and decided that he would like to join our Council.  
Welcome Joe! 

 
I also wanted to thank everyone who helped with 

or participated in our 2nd Annual Men’s Retreat last week-
end.  It was an excellent weekend and our Parish Priests did 
a fantastic job helping to refocus us on the miracle of the 
Eucharist.  We increased our participation this year with 
over 100 registered and 92 in attendance (a few were ill and 
could not make it).   

 
Next up on the calendar is the St. Patrick’s Dinner 

on Saturday, March 18th at Holy Family.  We are looking 
for volunteers to help in a number of ways.  If you can 
help, please use the “Sign Up Genius” app—a link for it is 
on our website here:  http://sabattuskofc.org/st-patricks-
dinner.  Tickets are available—we have some to sell after 
each mass (they are in our Knights room) and if we run out, 
there are more at the Parish Office.  We are going to cap 
this dinner at 200 adults and 30 children to make sure we 
can properly plan for and serve those who want to attends, 
so please purchase your tickets in advance and encourage 
friends and family to do the same. 

 
Thank you for those who attended our Rosary at 

the Basilica on March 1st.  Please join us next month on the 
first Wednesday, April 5th at Holy Cross. 

 
 
 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Mar 1—Holy Rosary—BAS 6 PM 

 Mar 4—*Canceled* Bean Supper—OLR—4:30 PM 

 Mar 18—St. Patrick’s Dinner—HF—5 PM 

 Apr 3—Council Meeting—OLR—6:30 PM 
 
 

Prayer Corner 
Prayer for the Sick 

 
Watch, O Lord, with those who wake, or watch, or weep 

tonight, and give your angels charge over those who sleep. 
 
Tend your sick ones, O Lord Christ. 
Rest your weary ones. 
Bless your dying ones. 
Soothe your suffering ones. 
Pity your afflicted ones. 
Shield your joyous ones. 
And for all your love's sake. Amen. 

 
 
 

 Upcoming Degrees 

 Keep an eye out for upcoming Degree Exemplifi-
cations in ours or other districts. 
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Birthdays This Month 

Don Champagne 
 

Knights of the Month 

Dan Bouffard—for his ongoing support of the 
church and Council and for the cakes he bakes for spe-
cial dinners. 

 

Family of the Month 

David & Debra Devoe—for the support of the 
church and Council at Council events.  

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

 

 

 

 

Photos from the Men’s Retreat: 

 

 

www.sabattuskofc.org 

mailto:william.weiss@kofc.org


The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com



Please Join Us for Our 2nd Annual St. Patrick’s Dinner
Saturday, March 18th – 5 PM at Holy Family Church Hall.  Purchase tickets in 
advance by calling the Prince of Peace Parish Office – (207) 777-1200, or from the 
Knights of Columbus after masses before the event – look for us at your church.
Adults - $10, Children 12 and under - $5.  Note:  only 200 tickets will be available for 
this event so don’t delay – get yours today!

The meal will include a traditional New England Boiled Dinner with corned beef, 
potatoes, carrots, cabbage, dessert and beverage.  There will be music and festive 
decorations.  

The Knights of Columbus Councils of the Prince of Peace Parish are coordinating this 
event, but this is a Parish Event and we welcome the participation of parishioners.  If 
you would like to volunteer, visit the Sign Up Form here: http://sabattuskofc.org/st-
patricks-dinner

Or call Robert Michaud – (207) 740-6585.
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniel Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 
G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – (207) 740-0685 
D.G.K  James Daigle – 576-6618 War. Don Champagne – 375-8084 

Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. James Ingalls - 946-5982 
Rc: Rick Jensen - (207) 420-1338 O.G. OPEN 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Maurice Lachapelle – 933-2902 
Treas. Justin Castonguay – 314-1793 Tru. 2. Mike Bolduc - (207) 841-3458 

 Tru.3. Ronald Tolini– 375-4865 
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